
WB 21st March 2022 

This week, as part of our phonics sessions we will be revising and 

reviewing words with two or more digraphs such as:  

sharp, march, harsh, queen, 

torch, singer, corner 
We will be focusing on looking for digraphs within words before we 

try and decode them.  Please encourage your children to do the same 

at home asking them questions such as: ‘where are the digraphs in this 

word?’ ‘how many digraphs are there?’ ‘what sound do the digraphs 

make?’ 

 

We will also be practising the tricky words: 

no, of, to, into, she, he, we 
 

We are slowly moving over to our new reading scheme books.  Those 

children who are reading our new books will be bringing home 

different books to the ones we read in school as more than one group 

may be reading the same book and we do not have enough copies to 

send home unfortunately.  We will however, be sending home books 

which are of a similar level which we encourage you to share with 

your children at home.   

Thank you for your continued support in hearing your child read at 

home. 


